
Alert Now  
 
 
Hello from steel valley middle school, this is a notification call for grade 5 parents and students.  
The grade five VIRTUAL transition day will be Tuesday September 8th at 11 a.m. This will be an 
opportunity for the staff to introduce ourselves to the 5th grade class.   
A zoom link will be sent home via mail, posted on our Facebook page, and district website. 
 
 
Attention parents and guardians 
 
iPad distribution days for the middle school will be conducted on September 8th, all grades will 
drop off their current iPad for a new one. 
 
Grade 7 and 8 iPads will be distributed on September 8th from 9 to 11 am 
Grade 5 and 6 iPads will be distributed on September 8th from 1 to 3 pm  
 
Students will report to the middle school entrance  
 


